
DETROIT RIVER INTERNATIONAL  
CROSSING (DRIC) STUDY 

 
 

SPECIAL COMMUNITY MEETING 
Tuesday, May 20, 2008 at 7:00 p.m. 

Most Holy Redeemer Church 
1721 Junction Ave., Detroit 

 
Want to know more about the proposed new border 
crossing sponsored by the Michigan Department of 
Transportation (MDOT) and the Federal Highway 

Administration (FHWA)? The project could potentially 
directly affect the communities between Clark and 

Springwells, and Vernor and Fort streets? 
MDOT and FHWA have extended the comment period to May 29, 2008, to 
provide more time for the public to comment on the Draft Environmental Impact 
Statement (DEIS). The comment period will now end on May 29, 2008.  Come 
learn about and comment on the DEIS. Your participation matters! 

Spanish translation provided. 
Questions/Accommodations? Call (517) 373-9534. 

 
 

                               


